
It's official!  The Victory Center's two locations are open once again and we are welcoming back cancer 

patients, survivors and families alike. 

 

Of course, things look a little different now. It has been a delicate balancing act trying to provide the 

programs and services that we know help cancer patients, with the need to keep everyone safe. I believe we 

have accomplished both, but thought it was important to detail all that we are doing so you can make the best 

decision for you, knowing all the facts. All of our precautions and protocols have been approved by our 

Medical Advisory Council and are in accordance with all State of Ohio Responsible RestartOhio protocols. 

 

1. All staff, clients and therapists will have their temperature taken as soon as they arrive, be asked qualifying 

health questions, and will be required to wear a mask while in the public parts of the center. 

2. All group programs and activities will now require pre-registration so that we can limit the number of 

participants in order to ensure proper social distancing. We will continue to livestream many exercise classes 

as well. 

3. In order to encourage social distancing, we are asking participants to enter the main (east) doors of the 

center and exit through the west doors. 

4. For one-one-one therapies such as oncology massage, reflexology, energy work and facials, clients will be 

asked to wash hands immediately before and after entering therapy rooms. Therapists will do the same. 

5. Therapists will wear a mask during every treatment. 

6. All linens will be changed after every use and all lotions or oils will be sanitized after every use. 

7. This is the hardest one of all--unfortunately there will be no hugging right now :( 

 

If you are not ready to come back, we totally understand. Keep watching our Facebook page for the most up-

to-date information on Virtual offerings. If you ARE ready to come back, call us at 419-531-7600 any time to 

sign up and/or ask questions. 
 

 

 


